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Investigation work at Denistone Station during December  
December 2021 

The NSW Government is proposing to improve accessibility at Denistone 
Station as part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government 
initiative to provide a better experience for public transport customers by 
delivering accessible, modern, secure and integrated transport 
infrastructure across the state. 

Upcoming work  

From Monday 20 December to Friday 24 December between 7am to 6pm we will be 

carrying out utilities investigations on Platforms 1/2 & 3/4. A work truck will parked in the Gordon 

Crescent commuter car park near Denistone Station.  

This work will involve  

• digging potholes to confirm location of utilities  

• surveying to collect information on the work area 

• CCTV investigation  

• opening utility pits for inspection. 

Traffic changes 

There are no vehicle or pedestrian access changes. Access to the station entrance will be 

always maintained.  
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How will the work affect you? 

The work may be noisy at times, but we will do everything we can to lessen the disturbance, 

including turning off vehicles and equipment when not in use, monitoring noise levels, using 

non-tonal reversing beepers and sound barriers.  

 

Additionally, one parking space in the commuter car park will be unavailable for the duration 

of the work. The rest of the carpark will remain open and the exit will be maintained for 

commuters. 

 

Signage will be in place to assist pedestrians around the area when required.  

 

These works are in line with the current Public Health Orders and a COVID-Safe plan is in place, 

including the use of face masks and QR codes. 

 

 


